
“I was just so excited to find a
place where I could talk about
teaching and learning- I call it
‘talking shop’. It was just exciting to
sit down with others across the
university and talk about teaching
and learning and what’s going on
and help faculty members-
especially those who are teaching
but never had any teaching
background because that’s really
hard.”

Robbie Higdon,

College of Education


